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Dear Mr Young,   
  
  

OBJECTON   
  
I hereby strongly object to the proposed development to increase the height of ‘Glebe 
House’, in Fitzroy Mews.  I am opposing this development because of the loss of light this 
will cause to my neighbours in the Mews and because it sets a precedent for other buildings 
to be built higher in future, overlooking the historical setting of Robert Adam’s Fitzroy 
Square.   
 
Also if this development goes ahead it will cause a lot of disruption, noise, and dust to those 
living and working in the Mews.  The scaffolding on the front, on Cleveland Street, would be 
detrimental to the businesses there.   
 
I therefore oppose this application vehemently. 
 
Kind regards 
Jenny 
  


